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Barum class learning 

 

This week in English, we have identified what makes good speech in a story. We have used a 

picture from the book and practised verbally what Grendel and Mum might be saying. We 

have practised adding speech marks and a reporting clause to some speech from the story. 

 

In Maths, we have been using base ten to partition two and three-digit numbers into how 

many hundreds, tens and ones make the whole number.  

 

This week in Art, we re-capped primary and secondary colours then we explored how to make 

tertiary colours. From our school grounds we noticed the main colours of our landscape is 

green, we collected items from the field and mixed colours to match.  

 

In Science, we have been recapping the five animal groups and classifying them according to 

the food they eat.   
 

Home Learning Task:  

To ensure our book areas are being looked after and enjoyed, the pupils will have a chance to 

take on the role of a school librarian. For your home learning, have a go at designing a badge 

suitable for a librarian. Please draw your design on A5 paper and write your name, year group 

and class on the back of your design. There will be a prize for the winning design!  
 

Reading: 

Today, your child will have bought home a letter and pupil login for Boom Reader. Please 

follow Parents | BoomReader to download the app. Use the pupil login information on your 

letter to link to your child. This will replace home learning books and be the platform for 

parents to log their child’s reading from now on. The whole school expectation is that parents 

support their child to practising reading at home five times per week. This could be 5-10 

minutes of reading, five times across the week. Thank you for your support. 
 

Information 

This term our PE day will be on Friday.  

Year 2 children will be taking part in Forest School on Tuesdays and Year 3’s Forest School 

will be on Wednesdays. Please could the children wear their PE kit to school on Friday and on 

their Forest school day. 
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